
From:
To: Economics and Governance Committee
Subject: State of Emergency Bill
Date: Thursday, 1 July 2021 8:55:39 AM

To the Economics and Government committee,

It has come to my attention that a bill to extend the State of Emergency in Queensland has
been proposed, under Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension of Expiring
Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021.

As an Australian citizen and resident of Queensland, I believe this to be a human rights
issue and the government moves to violate my rights without due cause.

The COVID-19 situation as it stands in Australia is not justification for allowing the state
government this level of power.

This extension should not go ahead.

Natalie Sunderland-Gilbert
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